FRANK L. BENEDICT
PRESIDENT



ROOM 808, 637 CRAIG ST. WEST
HEAD OFFICE

LANCASTER 4444 —

CLUBHOUSE AND SLIDE MOUNT ROYAL PARK FITZROY 4266

PARK TOBOGGAN & SKI CLUB

MONTREAL

January 16th, 1941.

Councillor William V. Victor, Montreal City Council, City Hall, MONTREAL, Que.

Dear Mr. Victor:

The Directors have pleasure in extending to you an Honorary Membership in our Club and enclose herewith your membership Badge.

The toboggan slide is now open for the season and, although many of our members are serving in the C.A.S.F. or doing special OHMS work, the Club is endeavouring to carry on a full program of winter sports activities and thus do its share to attract American tourists, thereby directly assisting Canada's war effort.

Weather permitting, the Fete-de-Nuit will be held this year on Saturday, February 8th.

The Directors trust that you will find many opportunities to enjoy the facilities of our Club and if there is any further information you would like to have please do not hesitate to get in touch with my office.

Sincerely,

Secretary-Treasurer.

GHFisk/gw